
 

Project Scoping GVFD Radio Repeater 
Tower Installation 

This document is to explain the Radio Tower Installation scoping document which was added to the 

general meeting agenda. The scoping document was first approved on April 11, 2022. I was able to order 

the antenna and cable for the new antenna, however because of supply and shipping issues we are still 

waiting for the cable; the antenna is now sitting in Juneau. Last year we were able to order the tower 

foundation plans and found it needed a 9 by 9 by 4-foot foundation to accommodate the size of the 

tower and antenna; this required a larger estimated price. Because of these changes, we thought it 

would be best to resubmit the scoping document to the council to get it approved again. I want to thank 

the council for allowing me to put in the updated scoping document and considering approving the 

scoping document for the Gustavus Volunteer Fire Department. 


